
 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the success of the IDL Cloud programme in school 

over the last two terms we would like to invite parents to 

share our success and now offer support for children at 

home. 

The programme meets the needs of all areas of Literacy with 

a very clear focus on Spelling. 

If you are interested in learning more about IDL Cloud and 

have a commitment to supporting your child/children at home 

we will be holding two sessions in school to provide detailed 

information. 

 

Wednesday 22nd March at 6:00 pm 

Friday 24th March at 9:30 am 

 

If you wish to attend please email school with your interest 

and preferred date parents@harden.bradford.sch.uk or 

alternatively sign up at the school office. 
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